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Ten-Hoopen

Dear Elaine Quigley,

The main concern is the loss of the original plan form on the first floor. This is likely to be the grandest floor 

and, in addition, there may be cornices and a decorative ceiling concealed above the modern suspended 

ceiling. Regrettably this demolition has already happened on the upper floors which is all the more reason to 

retain the remaining plan form of the first floor.

From the street the apprehension of separate rooms on the first floor will be quite apparent and the conversion 

of open plan would lose this reading of the original layout and construction of the building.

For the above reasons the BCAAC objects to this application.

Christiane Ten-Hoopen
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